
AGENDA #3a(3) 

Franklin Street Cycles Racing Team 
1101 Heron Pond Drive, Chapel Hill, NC 27516-5806 

April 2 1,2006 
Regarding permission to partially close certain parts of the Southern Village 
Development on June 10,2006 between 9.00 am and 6.00pm 

Mayor and Town Council of Chapel Hill, North Carolina 

Dear Mayor and Town Council of Chapel Hill, North Carolina 

Our organization is respectfully requesting permission to close certain parts of the public 
roads surrounding Market Street in Southern Village for the purpose of hosting a US 
Cycling Federation ( USCF ) sanctioned series of bicycle races on June 10th  2006. The 
races will run from 9.00am until noon, then from 1.00pm through 6.00pm with breaks 
between races allowing traffic to flow. 

We have the support of the Montgomery Development Carolina Corporation ( the entity 
that brings events to Southern Village as well as the support of Rosemary Waldorf and 
the Southern Village HOA. 

The purpose of this race event is to comply with our requirements as a licensed USCF 
race team in hosting one race per year. Proceeds will go towards prize money, however, 
we are planning to have Lineberger Comprehensive Cancer Center auction off a Lance 
Armstrong signed item for charity at the intermission. 

I have attached a copy of our race flyer as well as the approved race course for your 
information. 

Sincerely, 
Adrian Carter 
Treasurer 
Franklin Street Cycles Racing Team 
Fscracing@yahoo.com 

9 19-6 12-5992 or 91 9-969-9 108 
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